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POST INSPECTION 
NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

This institution is subject to regular compliance inspections 
by the Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education. 

Information regarding the dates of inspections conducted 
and the results of those inspections can be found at the 

Bureau's website at 
www.bppe.ca.gov/enforcement/inspection_results. 

This institution was last inspected on 
[December 5, 2024] 

Students who have questions or comments can contact the 
Bureau directly by telephone at 888-370-7589 or via the 

website at www.bppe.ca.gov. 
(This notice shall remain posted for at least 90 days from the date listed above) 
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